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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff’s Office Asks for the Community’s Help Identifying Robbery Suspects 
 
On Wednesday, December 26, 2018, at approximately 10:04 PM, the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office received a silent hold-up alarm from the 7 Eleven located in the 1400 Block of B St.  in unincorporated El Paso County. Two suspects entered the store wearing bandanas and hoodies. One suspect armed with a silver handgun. The suspects stole $30 from the drawer and a cell phone from one of the clerks. The suspects then fled on foot. 

The first suspect is possibly a White male, under 20 years old, short stature, wearing a black hoodie, blue jeans, and red bandana.  

The second suspect is possibly a White male, under 20 years old, tall, thin build, wearing a black hoodie, black pants, and a green bandana. 

Surveillance photos of the suspects are attached to this Media Release.  If anyone has any information as to the identity or whereabouts of these suspects, please contact Deputy Patrick Younkin 719-390-5555 or email: PatrickYounkin@elpasoco.com 
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